
February 7, 1977

John P. Militello
Home Savings Bank Building
11 North Pearl Street
Albany, New York 12207

Dear John;

I am writing to you to tell you how pleased we are with
your service. We had never heard of your company before the
fire and did not even know that your kind of service existed
in this area.

I do not know how we would have been able to correctly
determine the amount of loss without your service. The amount
of the settlement was very fair. We would have settled for
thousand of dollars less.

If you would like, you can use me as a reference.

Sincerely,

Sherwood Smith for
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Stead
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